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Dear Alastair  
 
Further proposed main modifications proposed for the submitted Land Allocations 
Development Plan Document. 
 
Following the release of the further proposed main modifications for consultation, it is requested 
that the following minor amendments within MM076 are made. 
 
It is considered that the sentence “Extra Care housing provides one of the best opportunities for 
people with care needs to remain living independently rather than to move to a Residential Care 
Home. There is significant need for more homes of this type” should be changed to read "Extra 
Care housing provides an opportunity for people with care needs to remain living independently 
rather than move to a care home. Cumbria County Council has identified a significant need for 
more homes of this type”. 
 
I trust that this information helps; should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact 
me.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

Francesca McEnaney 
 
Francesca McEnaney 
Planning Officer 
Spatial Planning Team 


